
 

OUTSTANDING LSGI ALUMNI AWARD 2010 

 

Winner of LSGI Outstanding Alumni Awards 2010 - Mr WONG Chung Hang 

 

Mr WONG Chung Hang, Former Director of Lands Department of Hong Kong Government, won 

the first Outstanding LSGI Alumni Award in 2010. 

 

In 1978, Mr. Wong completed a 2-year part-time evening certificate course offered by the former 

Division of Construction and Land Use, the then Hong Kong Polytechnic. 

 

Mr. Wong worked from 1981 to 2007 as Assistant Land Surveyor, Land Surveyor, Senior Land 

Surveyor and Chief Land Surveyor of Lands Department and Highways Department, the Hong 

Kong Government. He served the Government as Assistant Director of Lands Department from 

2007 to 2008. He then worked as the Deputy Director and Director of Lands Department and Head 

of the Surveying and Mapping Office. Mr. Wong retired from the Government in September 2012. 

 

Mr. Wong was responsible in the Government for the formulation and implementation of Hong 

Kong wide survey and mapping policies, standards, regulations and specifications, the provision of 

survey control frameworks and the maintenance of the basic mapping and land boundary databases. 

Mr. Wong played a key role in Hong Kong to control the standards of land boundary surveys to 

ensure the services provided by the authorized land surveyors are in line with the rapid land 

developments. 

 

Mr. Wong has been very active in professional and community services. He joined the Hong Kong 

Institute of Surveyors in 1983 and became a Fellow Member in 1995. He has held many honorary 

positions in the Institute, including the Chairman of the Land Surveying Division, Vice President 

and President of the Institute, in addition to being members of a number of other professional 

institutes. He also served as Vice Chairman and then Chairman of the Hong Kong Surveyors 

Registration Board. 

 

Mr. Wong has been a very strong supporter of the Department. He served as a mentor for our 

students, External Examiner, and member and then Chairman of the Advisory Committee of the 

Department. 

 

Mr. Wong has made significant contributions to the society, the surveying profession, the 

Department of Land Surveying and Geo-Informatics and to the wellbeing of our alumni. He has 

set an excellent example for our students and alumni to follow in order to excel in the profession 

and in the society. 


